
RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL RESCHEDULED MEETING MARCH 12, 2012
The meeting began at 2:31 p.m. in the school’s Conference room with all members present except Ms. Miller.
Agenda:  Ms. Smith moved to approve the agenda.   Ms. Owens seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Ms. Jeffries moved to approve the February 9, 2012 meeting minutes.  Ms. Smith seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. Owens moved to approve the February 29, 2012 meeting minutes.  Ms. Smith seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.
Good News Report:   Playground equipment is being donated by the Alonso family on behalf of their son.  The playground equipment will be for ages 5-12.

Public Comment:   Principal of North Middle School (Ms. McGray) was very pleased with the Beta club students and their presentation of the Brunch program.
Budget:  Ms. Owens moved to approve the revised ESS budget.  Ms. Morton seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Ms. Owens moved to approve the Technology budget.  Ms. Morton seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  Council was given copies of the monthly budgets report.
Tentative Staffing Allocation:  Was reviewed and will fill positions as allocated.
EWalk:  Ms. Cooke discussed feedback via revised template.  Staff was given data on March 5, 2012.  The percentages were discussed showing the trend and data pattern for Radcliff Elementary. 

PBIS:  Still waiting on Survey to be completed by Certified Staff.   Ms. Smith moved to approve that if 80% of the Staff agree then we purchase the plan.  Ms. Morton seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.
Adjournment:  Ms. Owens moved to adjourn, seconded by Ms. Smith and the motion passed by consensus.

The council meeting adjourned at 3:26 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary  


